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NGSA-CLNG Statement on Intent to Nominate Kevin McIntyre to FERC 

(Washington, D.C.) — The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) and the Center for LNG (CLNG) 

today released the following statement regarding the news of the Trump Administration’s intended 

nomination of Kevin McIntyre to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC). 

Dena Wiggins, President and CEO of the Natural Gas Supply Association said: 

“We applaud the Administration for taking another step in the process of restoring a quorum at FERC. 

Kevin McIntyre has years of experience in energy expertise and we hope that the Senate will move 

quickly to consider his nomination, along with Neil Chatterjee, Richard Glick, and Rob Powelson. 

FERC has lacked a quorum since February and the billions of dollars of investment and thousands of 

job opportunities in the U.S. continue to be sidelined by a lack of a quorum at FERC. It is essential that 

the nominees be given the opportunity to be approved as quickly as possible.” 

Charlie Riedl, Executive Director of the Center for LNG added: 

 “We are pleased that the Administration intends to nominate another experienced and capable 

nominee for FERC commissioner. Restoring a quorum at FERC is essential to the LNG approval 

process, and we hope that Kevin McIntyre and the rest of the nominees will have their floor vote as 

soon as possible. 

 
#### 

 

The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) advocates for public policies that advance the use of 

liquefied natural gas (LNG) in the United States, and its export internationally. A committee of the 

Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA), CLNG represents the full LNG value chain, including LNG 

producers, shippers, terminal operators and developers, providing it with unique insight into the ways 

in which the vast potential of this abundant and versatile fuel can be fully realized. For more 

information, please visit www.lngfacts.org. 
 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA), the only national downstream natural gas association, 

represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural gas. Established in 1965, NGSA 

encourages the use of natural gas within a balanced national energy policy.  For more information, 

please visit www.ngsa.org and www.naturalgas.org. 
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